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16/04/2024

A J Bush & Sons (Manufactures) Pty Ltd regrets to announce that we are taking the difficult
decision to wind down operations at our Riverstone NSW site.

Head of Rendering at the plant’s operating company Bush’s Proteins, Cameron Bush, said a
build-up of residential development and the planned Stage 3 release of land in the area for
more housing made it impossible to remain.

“It’s a difficult decision as our plant has been a part of the Riverstone community since the
1950s, but Riverstone is no longer a semi-rural fringe suburb. All our existing community
sponsorships will be honoured,” said Cameron Bush.

All collection/receival, aggregation and processing will cease by the end of May and the
site’s processing equipment will be decommissioned and removed. Bush’s Proteins will
continue to work with the Environmental Protection Agency to responsibly manage its exit.

We appreciate your understanding and support during this winding down process. We will
keep you informed of our progress and look forward to continuing our relationship with the
Riverstone community.

You can give feedback, ask questions or get more information through our contact channels.
Feedback will be anonymous and private details kept confidential.

Engagement Phone Line:
(02) 8080 4347

Website:
bushsproteins.com.au

Email:
community@bushsproteins.com.au

Feedback Form:
bushsproteins.com.au/community-feedback/

*Bush’s Proteins is a trading name of A J Bush & Sons (Manufactures) Pty Ltd

We will make ourselves readily available to respond to any requests or queries you may
have.

Kind regards,

BROOKS Community Engagement Team


